
International Health Care Foundation 

 

Privacy Policy 

 

International Health Care Foundation (IHCF) is committed to respecting the privacy of 

donors and online visitors.  You can visit the IHCF website without telling us who you 

are or revealing anything about yourself. 

 

There are times, however, such as when you send a comment or question, that we will 

collect specific information.  If you choose to provide personally identifiable data, you 

may receive future information from us—by mail, electronically, or by phone—advising 

you of upcoming IHCF events, services, or volunteer and support opportunities.  If you 

do not wish to be contacted with such information, please let us know by writing, calling, 

or sending an email to us at fleta.ihcf@sbcglobal.net 

 

IHCF will not trade, share, sell, lease, or exchange the personal information of donors or 

website visitors with other organizations.  IHCF does not send donor mailings on behalf 

of other organizations. 

 

IHCF does not use “cookies” which are small pieces of data stored on your computer’s 

hard drive when you visit some websites.   

 

In order to provide a more comprehensive and useful site, the IHCF web site contains 

links to other organization’s web sites.  IHCF is not responsible for the privacy practices 

of these sites.  

 

Our Website gives you the opportunity to remove your name from our mailing list so that 

you will not receive any future communications from our ministry.  If you desire to 

remove your name, use our Comments and Questions form.  You may also express your 

desire to remove your name by writing or calling us at: 

IHCF 

102 N. Locust St. 

Searcy, Arkansas 72143 

(501) 268-9511 

 

Thank you for visiting our Website.  We welcome your feedback. 

 

Note to Parents: 

 

We are pleased when young people visit this website to learn more about caring for the 

poor through medical missions.  IHCF does not knowingly market to children. 


